
 

28th April 2016 

  

LETTER OF INVITATION 

 

The main platform for the consultation with the stakeholders is the regular Advisory Groups’ meetings, 

where RFC7 management and their business partners are able to exchange their views and opinion, to 

get useful information vis-a-vis in order to offer more and better services by the RFC7 corridor therefore, 

 

The Management Board of RFC7 is pleased to invite all Railway Undertakings and representatives 

of Terminals interested in the use of RFC7 corridor to participate in the next Advisory Group 

meeting which will be held in Budapest, 

on the 24th May 2016 from 10:30 to 15:00. 

 

As shown in the attached draft Agenda during the meeting we are planning to introduce inter alia the 

foreseen actions of RFC7 which would facilitate the continuous improvement of our services. In addition 

we will provide information about the state of play of Train Performance Management Coordination and 

C-OSS related issues. Furthermore the latest news in connection with the Europe-wide Transport Market 

Study will be presented as well. 

Business partners interested to join the meeting are invited to fill in the attached registration form and 

send it back by 19th May 2016 to the RFC7 Secretariat (secretariat@rfc7.com). 

Should you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the Secretariat. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Lőrinc Czakó 

Chairman

mailto:secretariat@rfc7.com

